
11. WASTEWATER COLLECTION SYSTEM PROPOSED UPGRADING

The Committee considered a report from Eric van Toor seeking endorsement of the Works
Programme as previously discussed at a Committee Seminar on 13 August 2002.

The report provided an outline of the work proposed following the study undertaken by Australian
Water Technologies Ltd (AWT) and the report concluded that upgrading of the system could be
carried out within the existing budget and ten year Capital Works Programme. Work beyond the ten
year programme would be included in the next revision of the Waste Water Asset Management Plan.

The Committee received the information and decided the Works Programme, as indicated in the
report, be endorsed as a key element of the Waste Water Asset Management Plan.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


